
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Angie Calhoun 
Friday, February 5, 2021 1:19 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 

Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20210034 

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210034. 

Angela Calhoun 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Friday, February 5, 2021 9:30 AM 

To: Angie Calhoun <ACalhoun@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20210034 

From: Kathy Hazlewood <kathyhazle@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, February 05, 2021 8:56 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Raising TECO Rates By 18% Should Not Be Approved 

To Whom It May Concern: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/5/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 01947-2021 

I am contacting you to strongly recommend that you do not raise TECO rates by 18% ! As many people of all 
ages today are struggling with their financial situations, the raising of rates for electricity would be devastating! 

TECO has been an excellent company, that has supplied the power to my residence for over the last 40 years. I 
am & have been thankful for your excellent & compassionate service! 

Please reconsider your plans on raising the rates for many people, who value you as a company with integrity. 

Sincerely, 
Kathy Hazlewood 
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